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1st July, 2022
Dear Parent/Carer,

Transition
As we approach the end of the Summer Term, we would like to prepare the children for their new classes. This transition involves the children visiting their new classroom, to be taught by their new teachers. This allows the children to get to know their teachers and teachers to get to know the children.  On Tuesday, 5th July the children will work with their new teacher.
Foundation Stage – will meet Mrs. Bontoft
Year 1 – will meet Mrs. Davidge
Year 2 – will meet Mrs. Walster and Mrs. Clarke
Year 3 – will remain with Mr. Walmsley

Year 4 – will meet Miss Orlowska

Year 5 – will meet Mrs. Bedwell

Open Afternoon
There will be an Open Afternoon on Friday, 15th July between 2.30pm and 3.30pm. You will be able to visit your child’s current classroom and view their school work. Afterwards you are welcome to visit your child’s new classroom and meet their new class teacher. Entry into school is through the School Office. Thank you.
Mrs. S.E. Clapson

